
GRADUATE STUDENT JOB FAIR 

WHEN: Wednesday, Feb. 21  

3 p.m.—5 p.m.  

 

   WHERE: Harris Engineering  

Center Atrium  

QUESTIONS?:  

College of Engineering and 

Computer Science is  

hosting a hiring fair specific to 

our graduate students.   

Industry partners  

representing our many  

academic disciplines will be 

on site and looking for  

graduate students to fill  

positions.   

 

Any and all CECS Graduate  

students are welcome to  

attend. Please remember to 

dress professionally and bring 

your resume.  

Francesca Botteri 
Events Coordinator, College of Engineering 

and Computer Science 
 

Phone: 407-823-2282 

Email: francesca.botteri@ucf.edu 


